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I feel that Oregon’s vote by mail system is secure, easy to perform, and free from the 

hassles of voting in person at crowded voter booths. As a disabled veteran senior 

voter, it would be physically difficult for me to stand in line to vote. Don’t ruin the 

easy, secure voting system we presently have! I strongly oppose SB 210! 


